Arizona Interscholastic Association

Region I  Softball Umpires

To:
High School Umpires

From:
Bob Marcialis

Re:
First Meeting of the 2003 Season

When:
Monday, 13 January 2003 at 7:00 pm SHARP

Where:
Rincon High School, 422 N. Arcadia Ave.

This meeting is mandatory for all officials wishing to umpire High School softball in the upcoming spring season. If you cannot attend, please contact

Bob Marcialis (293-7399, umpire@lpl.arizona.edu) prior to the meeting.

Enclosed is an official’s availability form. Bring this completed form to the meeting if you want to be scheduled, or mail/fax it directly to Bart Henkle. It is essential that Bart receive this form no later than the morning after our meeting: due to MLK Day, our second meeting will not be until 27 January.

We encourage you to invite new people who may be interested in umpiring.

Meeting Agenda: Introductions, 2003 requirements, rule changes, distribution of rulebooks, meeting schedule, and availability collection.

2003 AIA Tucson Softball Committee:

President:
Bob Marcialis
293-7399

Vice-President:
Joe Robinson
790-3253

Past-President:
Tom Carle

575-0371

3rd Year:

Bill Cassarino
885-0988

Dave Obenauf
298-4291

2nd Year:

Roberta Rastatter
323-1554

Hank Smith

624-2732

1st Year:

Mike Bouchard
742-2667

Dale Wilson

664-0427
Happy Holidays to all,

Bob Marcialis

Bookmark our Association Web Site: http://www.lpl.arizona.edu/~umpire/softball/aiasoftball.html

